
 
  
Dear Neighbor, 
  
As you may know, a petition was circulated requesting that Monona Court revert 
to a two-way street. Traffic Engineering staff evaluated the request and is 
recommending a 90-day trial follow-ing approval by the Transportation 
Commission. The item will be on the Transportation Commission meeting agenda 
on February 26, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. in Room 215 of the Madison Municipal 
Building, 215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. You can share your comments, 
concerns, and opinions with me via email, and you are also invited to attend the 
Transportation Commission meeting on February 26 and provide your comments 
directly to the Commission. Thanks in advance for your input. 
  
Grant Foster  
Alderperson, Fifteenth District  
district15@cityofmadison.com  
(608) 285-2519 
  

Subscribe to District 15 updates at www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15 
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